P. O. Box 30158

CHARLIE BECK Los Angeles, California 90030
Chief of Police Telephone: {213) 847-3615
TDD: (877) 275-5273
Reference Number: 14.4
ERIC GARCETTI
Mayor
June 22, 2018

Ms. Sarah V. Perez, Esquire

Law Offices of Sarah V. Day
617 South Olive Street, Suite 800
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Ms. Perez:

I have reviewed your request to the Los Angeles Police Department (“The Department”) made
under the California Public Records Act (“The Act™) for any police and/or court records regarding
incidents involving Vicente Avila Lozano re TA105024.

In accordance with the California Government Code, Section 6254(f), records of investigations
conducted by, or investigatory files compiled by, any local police agency for law enforcement
purposes are exempt from disclosure. To the extent that records were located, they are either
investigatory records themselves or properly part of an investigative file. Therefore, I am denying
your request. The records may be provided pursuant to a subpoena or court order related to
pending litigation.

If you are the victim or the victim’s representative, you may contact the Los Angeles Police
Department’s Records and Identification Division at (213) 486-8300 for further information
on obtaining reports for victims of crimes.

The release of criminal history information is governed by Penal Code Section 11105, which lists
specific parties who are authorized to receive such information. It does not appear that you are an
authorized party; therefore, your request is denied. Additionally, please be advised that criminal
history records are maintained by the State of California Department of Justice

Also, any court documents are not Department documents and you may wish to contact the Courts
regarding this matter.
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If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please include a copy of this letter and
be directed to the Los Angeles Police Department - Discovery Section, P.O. Box 30158,
Los Angeles, CA 90030 and refer to Request #18-1502.

Very truly yours,

CHARLIE BECK
Chief of Police

Py A

ALEX M. MEDEL, Lieutenant
Officer-in-Charge, Discovery Section
Legal Affairs Division



